
Subject: You make dreams come true! 

From: sue@wrensnest.org 

LKJohnson@gmail.com

Leslie,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of $5000 on
 February 5th. It is because of you; Atallah is working with a profes-
sional writer as a mentor and is well on her way to achieving her 
dream of becoming a writer. Atallah has always wanted to learn 
how to 
express herself with words but her school cannot afford to 
provide the opportunities for exposure to the arts. Thanks to you 
she and the other students of The Scribes Program are making 
their dreams of being published authors a reality. 

We invite you to see your donations at work by coming out to the 
Decatur Book Festival to hear the students of The Scribes Program 
read from their latest anthology. Please check out 
www.decaturbookfestival.com for more information.

Thank You again for your generosity and for your decision to help 
the students of Scribes make their dreams come true.

Sincerly,

Sue Gilman
Executive Director
404.753.7753
sue@wrensnest.org
wrensnest.org


